
 

 

27th January 2016 

   
Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

Invitation to Year 1 Classes (1LT, 1KG & 1HC)  
Highlight Assembly  

1.50pm Friday 5th February 2016 

  
After speaking to parents and carers, the feedback was that many of you would like to see what 
happens in our assemblies. 
 
We would therefore like to invite you to the Highlight Assembly on Friday 5th February 2016 at 
1.50pm. 
 
These assemblies are an opportunity for us to celebrate the efforts and achievements of children at our 
school and we would love for you to come and celebrate with us.  
  
If you would like to attend, a prompt arrival would be appreciated. 
  
We look forward to seeing you. 
 

Kind regards, 
  
 

The Parental Links Team 

 
 

 


